STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 » TTY (360) 586-8203

June 26, 2018

Jay Long

General Manager
Swissport Fueling, Inc.
2350 S 190%™ St

Seattle WA 98188
jay.long(@swissport.com

RE: 2018 Hazardous Liquid Public Awareness Inspection — Swissport Fueling, Inc.
(Insp. No. 7583)

Dear Mr. Long:

Thank you for your letter dated June 25, addressing the findings of our inspection conducted at
Swissport Fueling, Inc. (Swissport).

Staff accepts Swissport’s proposals to bring these items into compliance. This inspection will be
closed as of June 26.

Staff thanks Swissport’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this inspection.

If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Scott Anderson at
(360) 664-1297.

Sincerely, -

an C. Mayo
Pipeline Safety Director

cc: George Mencarelli, VP West Coat Operations, Swissport george.mencarelli@swissport.com
Jamil Simpson, Operations Manager, Swissport jamil.simpson@swissport.com

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.



